Dear Family and Friends,

The work of the 9/11 Commission enters a new and important phase next Monday with the first public hearings of the 9/11 Public Discourse Project. The 9/11 PDP is a non-partisan group founded after the July 22, 2004 release of the 9/11 Commission’s official report to advocate for full implementation of the Commission’s 41 recommendations designed to guard against future attacks.
The first Public Discourse Project panel discussion, to be held at the Woodrow Wilson center  in Washington, D.C. will focus on the government’s progress in reforming the FBI and CIA along the lines of the Commission’s recommendations. These include initiatives to facilitate information sharing between government agencies and to recruit, train, reward and retain a specialized and integrated national security workforce to develop an “institutional culture imbued with a deep expertise in intelligence and national security.” (more, with link to recommendations, david’s file)

I will be in Washington with family members and some of the VOICES staff to attend the hearings, and we want to strongly encourage you to personally attend or watch the television broadcast on C-SPAN. Staying informed on issues that directly affect the safety of our families and our nation is vitally important. We urge you to monitor the PDP’s findings on these essential recommendations, and VOICES will do our part to help by posting regular updates on our website and highlighting important news stories. 
Warm Regards,

MF

